Template email/letter to Scottish Local Government election candidates
Showing candidates that local Alzheimer Scotland staff, members and supporters want them to sign up to our pledge, is the best way of encouraging them to do so.

Below is a template you can use for an email or letter to your local candidates.  However, it’s always best if you use your own words, and in particular, if you can talk about why it is important to you, personally, that they sign up to support Alzheimer Scotland.  So don’t feel bound by this at all – it’s just a starter to help avoid that dreaded blank screen!

An email or letter from you might say

Dear [candidate’s name],

Alzheimer Scotland Election Pledge 2017
I am writing to you to ask that you do your bit for Scotland’s 93,000 people living with dementia, and their carers and families.  This is an issue that is really important to me, and many other people living in this area.  If you are elected, there is a lot that you can do to improve the lives of people living with dementia.  

Please show your support for people living with dementia, their families and carers by signing up to Alzheimer Scotland’s Election Pledge 2017, and pledge that:

I support Alzheimer Scotland’s vision of a nation that upholds the human rights of people living with dementia, recognising them as equal citizens, afforded dignity and respect and empowered to exercise choice and control in their lives within a dementia friendly community. 

To achieve this, I will work with colleagues in the Health and Social Care Integrated Joint 

Boards to make sure that: 

1. People have a supportive experience of diagnosis, early enough in their illness; 

2. People with dementia and carers get high quality support after their diagnosis; 

3. People with dementia and their carers get the integrated and coordinated care they need, where and when they need it; 

4. People with advanced dementia and those who care for them have continuity and expert help; 

5. Our hospitals and specialist services continue to improve the quality and care they offer to people with dementia and carers; and 

6. Self-Directed Support is accessible and efficiently provided to everyone with dementia and carers entitled to it. 

Please tweet your support using the hashtag #AlzScot2017 or email the Alzheimer Scotland team on publicpolicy@alzscot.org. And if you go to www.alzscot.org/election you will find a printable copy of the pledge, so you can print it out and take a photo with it to show your support, if you like.
Thanks a lot for your support for this.  It means a lot to me, and to the people in Scotland who live with dementia.

Best regards,

[your name]
